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V6 - 1st SHIFT DOWN WEEK 
We were informed on Friday 2/12 at 7:44 pm that there was a possibility 
that we may experience some more down time here at Cleveland Engine. 
On Saturday we were notified it was going to be 1 shift for 1 week. This 
occurred due to a situation at KCAP because of the extreme weather there.  
The Assembly Plant was forced to close for a week they were being forced 
to reduce their Natural Gas consumption. I had a conversation with the 
Chairman at KCAP who explained the situation and he had only learned of 
the issue 40 minutes prior to our being notified. Based on these facts we 
needed to take a down shift, this event was separate from the Semi-
conductor issue affecting the auto industry. We will work diligently to keep 
the Membership informed as situations develop. 
 

In Solidarity,  
 
 
 

Paul Strba, President    Paul Donovan, Building Chairman 
  UAW Local 1250                     UAW Local 1250 

UAW Local 1250 Bargaining Committee 
Wilma Thomas,  Vice President Pat Smith, Skilled Trades Chairman 

Jason Cullen, Bargaining Committeeman Aaron Levanduaky, Bargaining 
Committeeman 

  
Jack Federan, Financial Secretary Cynthia Fossett, Recording Secretary 
Len Peterson, Retiree Chairman  
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